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NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
HOME-ARP DRAFT ALLOCATION PLAN 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Gary, Indiana will hold a Virtual Public Hearing on January 24, 2023 from 1:00 to 
2:30 PM to discuss the HOME-ARP Draft Allocation Plan and to accept public feedback.  
 
The City of Gary has the unique opportunity to address homelessness with federal HOME-ARP funds in the amount of 
$2,490,094. The City may undertake the following range of activities based on community feedback and information from 
key stakeholders: 
 

• Acquisition and Development of Non-Congregate Shelter/HOME-ARP Rental Housing Combination 
• Supportive Services 
• Non-Profit Operating and Capacity Building Assistance 
• Administration and Planning 

 
After seeking public input on the best way for the City to spend those dollars, the City is in its final stages of developing 
its Draft HOME-ARP Allocation Plan that will inform the public of the intended uses of the funding.  
 
We have created a registration page so that we can provide more information to those that are interested in attending the 
meeting. To register click here. 
 
More information about the public hearing and the Draft Allocation plan will soon be available on the City's HOME-ARP 
website.  
 
1. Listen to the Public Hearing via telephone:  Citizens can call-in to listen or make comments by calling 1 (312) 626-

6799. When the Conference Room Number is requested, please enter the meeting ID 812 2906 5562.  Questions and 
comments may be received at the end of the Virtual Public Hearing. 

2. Written Questions/Comments:  Written questions/comments will be accepted prior to or after the Virtual Public Hearing 
and may also be submitted within the 15-day public review and comment period which begins after the date of the 
Virtual Public Hearing.  The 15-day public review and comment period will begin on January 25, 2023 and will end on 
February 8, 2023 at midnight. Questions/Comments may be submitted as follows: 
• Via email to:   Ms. Kimberley McClam  kmcclam@gary.gov 

 Please indicate: “HOME-ARP DRAFT ALLOCATION PLAN Public Hearing 
Question/Comment” in the subject line. 

• Via US Mail to: Ms. Kimberley McClam 
 City of Gary Community Development Department 
 HOME-ARP DRAFT ALLOCATION PLAN Public Hearing 
 Questions/Comments 

 401 Broadway, Suite 300 
 Gary, IN 46402 

3. Special Accommodations:  Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if you have any special 
accommodation requests regarding this meeting such as a language Interpreter, alternately formatted materials, auxiliary 
aids, sign language, or other please email Gary@homebaseccc.org at least five (5) days prior to the meeting. 
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